
Dear all MPhil Anatomy students, 

 

Welcome all, our new students (semester 1) as well as semester 2 

students. By the end of ‘Fall 2015 semester’ we hope that you will have 

acquired a reasonable working knowledge of Neuroanatomy, Gross 

Anatomy, Microscopic Anatomy as well as radiological and Applied 

Anatomy. We shall be following most of the principles of adult learning 

thus most of the course shall be self-directed. Thus, I hope that this 

semester shall be able to fulfil most of your academic aspirations. 

 Some important information as regards this semester: 

 

1. Classes shall commence on 07/09/2015 at 8.30 am sharp. The 

timetable has already been uploaded.  

2. It is mandatory to bring your Laptops to Histology as well as 

abdomen and pelvis classes as most of the learning shall be 

PBL/Virtual. 

3. Assessments shall be in the form of quizzes, midterm exam (written 

MCQ format) and a final term exam (written MCQ format). In 

addition class assignments and presentations are mandatory and 

each course supervisor shall inform you of the topics and dates. 

4. For the Histology and Abdomen & pelvis courses it is mandatory to 

make posters for which guidance shall be provided. 

 

Dr Zilli Huma, 

Assistant Professor Anatomy, 

Institute of Basic Medical Sciences, 

Khyber Medical University, 

 

 


